
Report to: Cabinet 
 

Date: 7 February 2024 
 

Title: General fund budget 2024/25 and capital programme  
 

Report of: Homira Javadi, Chief Finance Officer 
 

 On 5 February 2024, the Scrutiny Committee met to consider 
and discuss the recommendations of reports going forward to 
Cabinet on the 7 February. The following members were present 
for this discussion: 
 
Councillor Alan Shuttleworth (Deputy-Chair) Kathy Ballard, Ali 
Dehdashty, Nigel Goodyear, Jane Lamb, Hugh Parker and 
Robert Smart 
 
Following a proposal by Councillor Ballard which was seconded 
by Councillor Shuttleworth, the members of the Committee 
resolved to submit the following comment for Cabinet’s 
consideration. 
 

• That the Scrutiny Committee endorse the 
Cabinet’s work in continuing to lobby the 
Government to support local councils through 
exceptional financial challenges and exploring all 
funding options. 

 
 

 Details of the meeting can be found on the Council’s website 
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